HP RAIDER LIBRARY

April 6, 2019

Penny Gromatzky, President
Libra-Tech Corporation

525 E. Hickory Hill

Argyle, TX 76226

To Whom it May Concern:

Many years ago after seeing Libra-Tech's work at a middle school library in Coppell ISD, 1 contacted Penny
Gromatzky. We did not have funding at the time but wanted to start moving toward a renovation. Penny was the
perfect partner for us. She was willing to begin work on a vision and to start adding new furnishings in the
direction we wanted to go a little at a time. Penny helped us design a flexible, modern, multi-use space to meet the
changing needs of our students and school. Libra-Tech had experience in innovative library design, knowledge of
the latest in quality product lines, and proven success in library renovation. This expertise was important to us and

crucial in our planning and design.

Once our plan was in place, Penny created a design board that we could show our stakeholders to share our vision
for the library. The ability to imagine a new space made a big impact which led to a major fundraising campaign
and the securing of all the money we needed to complete the full renovation!

The full renovation took place almost a year ago, and we could not be more pleased with the results. The new
space is flexible, bright, and welcoming. Students, teachers, parents, and community members continue to
comment on the fresh look and the beauty of the space. The library has always been a busy place, but the
improved functionality, collaborative areas, and inviting feel has attracted many new users this year-both student
and staff. The improved design better meets the varied needs of the school and has equipped us for the future.

The entire journey from dream to design to installation to reality has been an exciting, enjoyable process with
Libra-Tech. Now, even a year after the renovation, the team continues to answer our questions and ensure our
satisfaction. Libra-Tech was definitely the right choice for the HP Raider Library!

Jill Bellomy




